
 

 

 

 

9 September 2022 

 

 

Excellency,  

 

Further to my letter dated 27 June 2022 regarding the intergovernmental process on the 

Declaration on Future Generations (DoFG), I have the honour to circulate herewith the letter dated 

9 September 2022 from co-facilitators H.E. Ms. Yoka Brandt, Permanent Representative of the 

Netherlands and H.E. Mr. Satyendra Prasad, Permanent Representative of Fiji, with the Elements 

Paper prepared for the DoFG. 

I avail myself of this opportunity once again to express my gratitude to Ambassador Brandt 

and Ambassador Prasad for facilitating the consultations and to all Member States for their 

engagement and support for the process. 

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration.  

 

 

 

Abdulla SHAHID 

 

 

 

All Permanent Representatives and Permanent Observers 

to the United Nations 

New York 


